CENTER FOR HEALTH CAREER DEVELOPMENT

Alameda County Medical Center, 1411 East 3 1** Street, Building B3, Oakland, CA 94602
510.535.7335 ched.stb@earthlink.net

July 9, 2010

Dorothy Graham

Graham Family Foundation
544 61 Street

Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms. Graham,

This letter is to acknowledge, and express our gratitude to the Graham Family Foundation’s for
the donation of $2,500 to support the Center for Health Career Development’s 2010 Summer
Health Career Enrichment Institute. This donation represents the Graham Family Foundation’s
continued support and recognition of services that will improve the health, social, educational,
and well-being of disadvantaged youth.

Your generous contribution has enabled us to continue to provide $500 stipends to all of our 25
students who are participating in the Summer Institute this year. As you know, most summer
youth training, development and educational programs that are designed to serve youth from
low-income families provide student stipends. If stipends were not available, students’ need for
summer employment would preclude them from participating in the program.

Thank you so much for your generous contribution and for your interest in helping
disadvantaged youth. '

Sincerely yours,

Gl 72 Lol

Carl N. Lester, MPH
Director



CENTER FOR HEALTH CAREER DEVELOPMENT

Alameda County Medical Ceater, 1411 East 31% Street, Building B3, Oakland, CA 94602
510.535.7335 carllester@earthlinlnet

August 17,2010

Ms. Dorothy Graham
Graham Family Foundation
544 61" Street

Qakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms. Graham;

This letter is to acknowledpe and express our gratitude to the Graham Family Foundation for the
recent $1.424.00 donation.

The donation enabled us to provide educational supplies and transportation to take 37 high
school students in July- August 2010, on several health career-related and community service
field trips throughout the East Bay. These trips included: the Alameda County Environmental
Health Service in Alameda; Alzheimer’s Services of the East Bay — QOakland; Fairmount
Hospital in San Leandro; and, to Save the Bay activities at Martin Luther King Shoreline.

Thank you so much for your support, interest, and recognition of services that will improve the
health, social, and educational well-being of disadvantaged youth.

Sincerely yours,

L) 72 Ao

Carl N. Lester, MPH
Director



